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Skyline CAP Board of Directors Elects New Officers 

MADISON, VA – The Board of Directors for Skyline Community Action Partnership, Inc., selected new officers at its 
regular monthly meeting held November 28, 2018.   

Elected President of the Board is Lorraine Goldberg, who was invited to join the Board in May 2018 and has served as a 
member of the Skyline CAP Head Start Policy Council. Her daughter, Evelyn, is a graduate of Skyline's Head Start 
program. Goldberg most recently worked as an Assistant Professor of English at Northern Virginia Community College in 
Manassas, Va., and is currently a doctoral candidate at George Mason University studying the methods by which 
traditional academic institutions can better serve nontraditional students.   

"Skyline's work is crucial to the well-being of our communities," noted Goldberg. "I am honored and excited to work 
with my fellow board members to grow our programs and provide increased access to important resources." 

Goldberg succeeds Jonathon Weakley who served as President since June 2017. 

Jerry Butler and Delano “Dink” Kreis were elected to serve as co-Vice President. Butler previously served the Board as 
President and Treasurer and has been a member since July 2015. Kreis previously served as Vice President and has been 
a member of the Board since February 2012.  

Kerri Banks was elected to her second term as Secretary; Banks has been a member of the Board since October 2017 
and currently serves as Chairperson on the Head Start Policy Council for Skyline CAP.  

Frank Berry was elected to serve as Treasurer. Berry is a Certified Public Accountant and a partner with Hantzmon 
Wiebel LLP in Charlottesville. Va.. He has been a member of the Board since September 2018.  

Skyline CAP, Inc. is governed by a tripartite board, with at least one third of its directors representing the low-income 
families and individuals we serve, one third representing elected officials or their representatives, and the balance 
representing the private sector and other groups and interests in the communities we serve. For more information 
about Skyline CAP’s Board of Directors, visit our website at www.skylinecap.org/board. 

 

About Skyline CAP, Inc. 

Skyline CAP, Inc. is a non-profit community action agency (CAA) working to improve the lives of those in need through 
education and housing programs designed to empower families and individuals to become self-sufficient. A designated 
CAA for Greene, Madison and Orange counties, Skyline CAP extends many of its programs to the counties of Fauquier, 
Page, Rappahannock, Shenandoah and Warren. For more information on Skyline CAP’s programs and services, visit our 
website at www.skylinecap.org.   
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